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We have been out and about visiting as much as we can. We announce at each 
dance to come visit us in December. We hope we have a good crowd. Come 
join us at some of the visits. We could use your help.   

We are looking forward to our club dance, December 16th, with Larry 
Liebig calling. The theme if “Ugly Holiday Sweater Dance”, so come in 
your finest attire. I’m sure Larry will have a great selection of holiday and 
Christmas songs to dance to.  The club is going to purchase Christmas 
cookies for the refreshment table. Members are to bring non-sugary finger 
foods to go with the cookies (veggies, fruit, meat/cheese/crackers, etc.)  
Mark your calendars for our other two dances – March 17 with Romney 
Tannehill coming back for his second time at our club; May 19 with Bill back 
from Arizona. 

Upcoming visits – come join us! 
 
Saturday, December 3 – Maysville Wranglers; Caller: Jay Krebs, 7:30-10 
If there is somewhere you want to go between now and Christmas and New 

Years, please let me know and I will put the word out.  
Saturday, December 17 - Harmony Dancers; Caller: Bill Reynolds & Ray 

Trowbridge. 7-9:30. (rescheduled from November) 
Sunday, December 25 - B-N-R Squares; Caller: Lynn Nelson, 7:30-10. Dance 

off those calories. 
Several options for New Year’s Eve dances: Mo-Kan Squares in Nevada, Peppy 

Promenaders in Chillicothe, or Docey Dandies in Gardner.   
 
If there is somewhere else you want to visit other than what I have listed, feel 

free to contact me. I’m always open to additions and changes. 
 
REMINDER: Club fundraisers:  
Adyline collects old cell phones & tablets to turn in for money.  Edythe collects 
Best Choice labels to send in; we get $30/1,000 labels. Keep saving, bring them 
to a dance! 
 

Edythe  


